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BACKGROUND   

 
The Welsh-Medium Education Scrutiny Investigation was established by the 
Services Scrutiny Committee in order to assess:  
 

 how the Authority’s Language Policy is being implemented at grass roots 

level in individual schools;  

 

 the extent to which the provision assists in promoting the social use of 

Welsh by children and young people.   

 
At the end of the Investigation, recommendations to improve the consistency and 
quality of Welsh-medium language education provision within the catchment area 
now and for the future were formed. 
 
The paper enclosed (Appendix 1) is a progress report on the implementation of 
those recommendations.    
 
 
  
 


